
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Albert G. Roberts, Superintendent of Schools 
   District 97 Board of Education 
 
FROM:  Steve Cummins, Director of Human Resources 
 
SUBJECT:  OPTAA Negotiations Update 
 
DATE:   February 6, 2014 
 
 
 
This memo is to update you on the status of the OPTAA negotiations process.  The Board and 
OPTAA negotiating teams reached a verbal tentative agreement on January 14, 2014.  The written 
OPTAA tentative agreement is in the stages of legal review and final edits to language.  The OPTAA 
plans to bring the tentative agreement to a vote with its membership prior to the February 
25th meeting.  If the tentative agreement is passed by the OPTAA membership, the contract will be 
submitted to the board for approval on February 25, 2014.   
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